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SUNDAY 21 JANUARY 2024 – THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (YEAR B) 
Date, Time, Location Mass Intention Date, Time, Location Mass Intention 

Sat 20 Jan 6.00pm, Datchet Kathleen Wall RIP Tue 23 Jan 9.30am, Datchet Society Intention  

Sun 21 Jan 9.30am, Eton People of the Parish Wed 24 Jan No Mass 

Sun 21 Jan 11.00am, Datchet Personal Intention Thu 25 Jan 9.30am, Datchet Carolyn Ansell RIP 

Mon 22 Jan No Mass Fri 26 Jan No Mass 
Rosary:  Twenty minutes prior to Holy Mass on weekdays Confession: Any Weekday after Mass or by appointment 

TEA/COFFEE: There will be tea/coffee after Mass in Datchet on Sunday 21 January. 

We are very grateful to Fr. Frank McAuliffe, who has returned to the Parish to cover for Fr. Shyju whilst he is away 
in January.  We are planning to say farewell and thank you to Fr. Frank after the 11am Mass in Datchet on Sunday 
28 January at 12 noon.  There will be light refreshments served in the Church Hall.  It is hoped that as many 
Parishioners as possible will be able to attend. 

OFFERTORY:  13 / 14 January 2024:  Cash £284    SOs £190 

We are sad to announce the death of our beloved Kathleen Wall.  For many years she has been a shining light in 
our Parish, and she might serve as an example for us all.  May God reward her for her commitment to Him.   
Our sincere sympathy to her family and let us remember her at this time. 

SICK OF THE PARISH:  Please pray for the sick in the Parish, especially James Ansell, Maria Cordosa, Maggie and 
Peter Darbin, Sheila Jones, John McAteer, Terri Nicoll, Fred Oufi, Nino Puma and Roger Stewart.  Please speak to 
Fr. Frank if you’d like to have a priest visit those who are sick. 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN DATCHET: The first Prayer Meeting of this year to be held at The Bridge, (near St. Mary’s 
Church, Datchet), is 7.30pm on Thursday 1 February.  Meetings will thereafter be held at 7.30pm on the first 
Thursday of each month.  Attending these meetings is a great way to meet with others in our local community. 

CAFOD School Volunteers needed:  Do you enjoy working with children and young people?  Could you help to 
inspire and empower children and young people in your local Catholic schools by delivering an assembly or a 
workshop?  You will be supported by CAFOD with training and all resources will be provided and expenses paid.  
Do consider the role of CAFOD school volunteer.  For more information contact Debbie Purfield 
dpurfield@cafod.org.uk or call 07786 114 390. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO SUPPORT THE FOODBANK 

The need for donations of food and toiletries for the Slough Foodbank remains great.  Please try and donate items 
to the Foodbank on a regular basis.  Boxes for donations can be found in each Church.  

The Foodbank’s January Shopping List states the items needed are: 

Food Urgent:  long life fruit juice, tinned fruit, tinned tuna, tinned carrots, long-life custard, cooking sauces, coffee, 
tinned spaghetti, long-life milk, instant mash 

Always required:  long-life sponge puddings, tea, soup, long-life rice pudding, tinned tomatoes, tinned meat 

Please note they have a 12 month supply of PASTA. It is NOT NEEDED 

Toiletries & Basic Items Urgent:  washing up liquid, shampoo, deodorant, shaving foam/gel, toothpaste, child 
toothbrushes, nappies size 6+, 7 & 8 

Always required: soap, toilet rolls, strong carrier bags 
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